H&l

Good afternoon, Friends!

The H&I subcommittee met today with three participants.

We have hosted one meeting at the Cheshire County House of Corrections facility (CCHOC) during the
month of May. Our meeting for the mens D-Pod was held on Thursday, 08-May-2025. We had one attendee
join. We read from the Just For Today book. Thank you to Bob C., Les T. and Matt S. for their service!
Unfortunately, there were no participants for the women's meeting on Friday, 09-May-2025. Fel B. and Sarah
H. still held a meeting, and read Step 6 out of the Basic Text, but none of the ladies from the pod wanted to

join this month. We will try again next month. Thank you to Fel and Sarah for the dedication nonetheless.

We have not held the commitment at the CCHOC for the mens K-pod this month. We will be hosting it this
coming Tuesday, 27-May-2025.

Our budget balance at the beginning of May was $414.01. We did not have any expenses, so the balance
remains the same at $414.01.

We are hoping to schedule another orientation at the Cheshire County House of Corrections during the
month of June. We will announce the orientation date as soon as we receive confirmation from the Facility.

Thank you for allowing us to serve!
In Loving Service,

H&I subcommittee



